



Teacher:
Yhasmin Escobar

EDA 7: Inventions and Technology in our Lives!

English: Level Pre-A1
APRENDO
en casa

PROPÓSITO: Leer y comprender un artículo sobre 2 personas que describen sus objetos tecnológicos favoritos

COMPETENCIA: Lee diversos tipos de textos en inglés como lengua extranjera.



CRITERIOS

- ✓ Reconocer vocabulario sobre objetos que uso en mi vida diaria
- ✓ Comprender un texto breve y sencillo en inglés que describe objetos



ACTIVITY 1: MY FAVORITE PIECE OF TECHNOLOGY

LET'S LISTEN AND READ!



Listen to and read the article (Escucha y lee el artículo)



Technology All Around Me

Look around you. Look around your house, your neighbourhood, and your community. Can you see technology all around you? Generally, we think that technology is sophisticated and that it is not present in our lives. But technology is everything that helps us solve problems every day and makes our lives easier. Maya and Victor will talk about their favourite pieces of technology.

Hi! I'm Maya Penn. I'm from The U.S. My favourite piece of technology is my sewing machine. I like my sewing machine because I can make clothing with it. I love drawing and designing clothes, eco-friendly clothes, of course. Also, my other favourite piece of technology is my laptop. I like my laptop because I can draw and create animation on my computer. It is really fantastic. I think technology is all around us.



Hello! I'm Victor Barraza. I'm Peruvian. My favourite piece of technology is my bicycle because I can go to different places with it. I am the inventor of eco-friendly bicycles. They are made of bamboo. I love riding my eco-friendly bike every day. Another of my favourite piece of technology is my smartphone. I live in Lima, but my parents live in Tingo María. I like my smartphone because I can speak and make videocalls with my parents and friends. Technology is really great.

What about you? What are your favourite piece of technology?



LET'S UNDERSTAND!

UNDERSTAND-EXERCISE 1: Match the pictures (Observa las imágenes y escribe a quien pertenece el objeto tecnológico)



Victor's favourite piece of technology

Maya's favourite piece of technology



2. laptop

UNDERSTAND-EXERCISE 2: Complete the sentences (Completa las oraciones):

1. Where is Maya Penn from?

She is from _____

2. Why does Maya like her sewing machine?

Because she can _____

3. Why does Maya like her laptop?

Because she can _____ and _____

4. Where is Victor Barraza from?

He is from _____

5. Why does Victor like his bicycle?

Because he can go to _____

6. Why does Victor like his smartphone?

Because he can _____ and _____

7. What's your favorite piece of technology?

My favorite piece of technology is my _____

